
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 27, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 384 
RE: Winter Storm Alert  
 
 
As another storm with heavy snowfall, high winds and sub-freezing 
temperatures bears down on the Mid-Atlantic and Northeast, Pacer Stacktrain 
is preparing for potential disrupted service and difficult terminal conditions. 
The full force of the storm is expected this evening and tomorrow. While 
neither terminal closures nor service curtailments are planned at this time, 
we do anticipate delays both in train and terminal operations in Maryland, 
Pennsylvania, New York and New Jersey.  
 
The residual delays of this most recent storm should be expected through 
early next week. 
 
We will update this message set as changes in the weather warrant. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain 
Customer Service Representative. 
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